
Reminders! 

Hello Parents, we are looking forward to ring-

ing in the New Year with you and your family! 

We have started our new program Bright 

Wheels for our center and although, we are 

still learning the new program we encourage  

all of our parents to create an account. You 

will receive daily updates of your child along 

with an extra incentive of paying your tuition 

using the Bright Wheels App.  

Kids ‘R’ Kids will be closed Monday January 

20th in observance of Martin Luther King JR.  

Please note that the cutoff for dropping off is 

9:30 A.M.  

 

Catherine Ellis – Jan 1st 

Ms. Kim Q.- Jan 23rd 

Ms. Amber Q. - Jan 26th  

Teacher of the Month 

Mrs. Diana 

 

Ms. Diana  has been 

with our Kids R Kids 

family since  January 

2018. We have loved 

having her positivity 

and smiling face since. 

She is  loving, nurtur-

ing, and  motivating to 

our Suite 100 babies. 

Great Job Ms. Diana! 

Keep up the good work! 


